

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>

19/10/16

Dear Parent/Guardians,

<u>Tintern</u>

We're heading for Tintern Woods tomorrow by bus during the school day (10.30 -1.30approx) Bus cost = €3.00 per child.

Make sure your child has comfortable walking shoes and coat/jacket.

Halloween

We will have a Halloween Fancy Dress on Friday 28th Oct. €2.00 contribution to go towards school funds. They will be a small prize for each classroom. School will close for Midterm on Friday 28th Oct at 3.00pm and reopen on Monday 7th November at 9.20am.

Book Fair

Thank you all for supporting our Book Fair. Final totals to follow. We hope to update our reading group books and some novels aswell with 60% of money spent at the fair.



<u>"Frása n</u>a Seachtaíne

This week's Frása na Seachtaíne is Seo duít... (this isfor you)

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong Principal	